
 

 

 

 

 

WEST HAMPSHIRE CENTRE - FOCUS 
Committee meeting held on 21 February 2023  

via ‘Teams’ 

• The minutes of January meeting were approved by the committee. 

• Matters carried forward from previous meetings include: 

o Fire Extinguishers (Have now been purchased) 

o Rally payments using Stripes (Ongoing discussions) 

• Come and Join Us - There are still three 2023 rallies that require rally 

officers (please contact our Rally Secretary or any other committee 

member if you are interested). 

• End of year Accounts have been submitted to our auditor at the end of 

January. 

• January Newsletter is published and available on the Web News Feed. 

• We are working to consolidate the non-rally directly related plaque 

requirements, to allow us to purchase new supplies to be carried by 

committee members. 

• Our face book page is to be audited to ensure only West Hant’s members 

have access – so please remember to keep your West Hampshire 

membership up to date. 

• Minutes of the ROOF meeting were discussed, finance related items were 

held over for next month. 

• The Website is going well but we have to do some work on implementing 

payment control going forwards to make it more visible for Rally Officers 

etc. 

• The Youth Section are doing very well collecting for their Charity, CICRA 

(Crohn’s and colitis - support for young people), having raised over £200 

already, with the season having only just got going. A special thanks goes 

to Pete Reynolds, who sadly has given up Caravanning, and donated 

equipment including an awning for auctioning for donation to the charity. 

Thank you to all members for donating towards the charity. 

• We are looking to purchase some new High Vis waistcoats for the Kits. 
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